
 

We are excited to bring “AC Savers” to Amanda Clearcreek Primary & Elementary 
School’s. Kingston National Bank will be joining with Amanda Clearcreek Schools 
to start a Savers Club with the students! 

        Who can participate: 

                                                      Preschool – 5th grade students 

              Where will this take place: 

                                      Amanda Clearcreek Primary & Elementary School’s 

      When will students make deposits: 

                          8/29, 9/26, 10/31, 11/28, 12/19, 1/30, 2/27, 3/26, 4/30, 5/21 

                       What to expect: 

The attached form will need to be completed if you want your child to participate. 
Then one day per month students will be given an opportunity to make a deposit 
with a banker. The bank is required to obtain a copy of a driver’s license or ID 
card to open the account. Please fill out everything on packet. 

Deposits can be any amount, there is no minimum. Your child can even make 
deposits over the summer as they continue to save! 

This is a great way to teach our children about money and show them that saving 
is a valuable tool! 

Students who register will be given a coin purse to collect their money and a 
deposit book to track their account balances and deposits. 



Dear Parents,  
 

Kingston National Bank is proud to bring AC Savers to Amanda Clearcreek Schools 
each school year and we’re excited to do so once again! Our goal is to build 
“Super Savers” throughout the year while teaching children to make smart 
financial decisions for their future, beginning with encouraging good saving 
habits. 

 

The program teaches children to save their money, and each month we’ll make an 
appearance in the school office or wherever we can set up a temporary “bank” in 
which students will be able to bring their money and deposit it into their own 
real-life savings account!  

 

If you wish to allow your child to participate in the “AC Savers” program, please 
complete the attached signature form. These forms allow for your child to open 
their “AC Savers” Minor Savings Account. If your child has already opened a Minor 
Savings Account through our program, please disregard the signature form. 

 

If you have any questions, please feel free to contact Kingston National Bank at 
740-969-4570 or visit us at 132 West Main Street Amanda, Ohio 43102. We look 
forward to helping your child become a “AC Saver!”  
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